
 

 
 

GLS / C / 562 -22                                           CIRCULAR                          28th September 2022 

                                WELLBEING SURVEY 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

We at GLS want the students in our care to be happy and to see and experience school as a safe place 

full of discovery, opportunity, and positive experiences. We are certain that happy students learn 

more effectively, engage in classroom activities, and benefit most from their time spent at school. So, 

one of our primary responsibilities is to make sure that our students have good mental, emotional 

and physical health. We seek your suggestions for further improving the wellbeing of all our students. 

Please click on this Link to fill the survey - Wellbeing Survey 

 
We request you to complete the survey before the 3rd of October 2022. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and suggestions. 
 
Warm regards,  

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FqQf8SRk9zY&data=05%7C01%7Cmalushka.c_gls%40gemsedu.com%7Cf29f4c970e014e9d96a708daa146fc7d%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C637999623504733378%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DIjA9MQ1cVMHMemkXTs6tKBskjFtpSUIWTqyjWaKjIQ%3D&reserved=0

